
DISTRICT 39
NEWSLETTER

MAY 19TH , 2021 Finished Regular Session and

hit the ground running with

two weeks full of exciting

events around District 39.

Went back to Tallahassee for

our Special Session on Gaming

and back in Miami ready for

more fun!

 

Check out what Team D39 has

been up to these past couple of

weeks!

 

Sincerely,

Senator Ana Maria Rodriguez

Team Rodriguez
Lia Duran

Luke Strominger
Mark Caraher
Arian Monzon

senatoramr

senatoramr

Ana Maria 
Rodriguez



Honored to have welcomed Governor Ron
DeSantis to West Miami Middle School last

week where we signed key legislation to
ensure that our children are on the right path

to improved literacy. It was a pleasure to
have sponsored HB 7011 alongside
Representatives Grall and Aloupis.







Grateful to the Airmen at
the Homestead Reserve

Base for taking the time to
offer me a tour of the Base

this past week. 





Join us on June 5th!

For tickets visit:

www.acc-rally.eventbrite.com




